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Important Message Regarding a Recent Database Upgrade 
 

A database upgrade was recently performed that may have impacted Charge-type documents in 

your current Teraview work-in-progress list. Between April 16 and 18, 2017 inclusive, if you have: 

 created a new Charge-type document 

 edited an existing Charge-type document in your work-in-progress list 

 signed a Charge-type work-in-progress document for completion 

 

that has not yet been registered, please verify that any information entered in the Additional 

Provisions field was saved in the document before proceeding with registration. 

 

Any document registered on April 18, 2017 that may have been impacted by this change will be 

returned for correction by the Land Registry Office. 

 

The Additional Provisions field can be found in the Charge Provisions tab: 

 

 
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Teraview Customer Service. 
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